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P2P Screenshots

P2P companies argue that 
Maryland should not impose the 
same sales tax on consumers 
obtaining the use of vehicles on 
their platforms as the state does 
for consumers obtaining a 
vehicle from incumbent rental 
car companies, in part because 
they are:

→ not renting cars;

→ not in the rental car industry;

→ not direct competitors to 
incumbent rental car 
companies; and

→ not seeking rental car 
customers…



























If P2P companies are 
not in the car rental 
business then what 

business are they in? 


